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Dates for your diary 
 

Sat 23rd June – Key Stage 1 gardening day.  Please drop in to give us a hand to improve our Key Stage 1 
garden.  Any time between 9.30 and 2pm, all help would be greatly appreciated  
Wed 27th June – Sports Day – 9:30am  

IMPORTANT 
 

It is essential that your child has a water bottle and sun hat in school every day.  
 

This week’s learning 
Reception 
This week we have been using our travel agent role play and recording the World Cup scores each day. We 
have looked up information about Russia and found it on the world map and enjoyed designing football 
kits. We have also spent time measuring lengths of string and other items outside in the garden using 
cubes, rulers and meter sticks. 
Year 1  
Football fever has hit Year 1!  We have been watching some highlights from the World Cup and recording 
the goals scored.  We have also been busy finding and naming the different countries on a world map and 
have even started a sweepstake.    In Maths, as well as recording data we have been revisiting time and 
money.  In Science we have been exploring the different parts of plants. 
Year 2 
We’ve been very excited about the World Cup and have started a class sweep stake! This week we have 
been locating countries on a map and are starting to name different continents. In English, we planned our 
own story called ‘the magic pebble’ and in Maths, we focussed on addition and subtraction strategies.  
 

 
Thank you to all families who attended our ‘meet the teacher’ drop in on Wednesday evening.  

 
The children all took part in a jungle themed drama workshop on Friday morning.  

Please look in bookbags for flyers or visit: https://www.perform.org.uk/ 
 

Reminders 
We do not have time to check every child’s book bag each day.  

Please hand letters or notes directly to the teacher or via the office.  
Please don’t send medicines in your child’s bag. They should be brought to the school office by a 

responsible adult. 
 

PE kits must be in school every day – we will take extra opportunities to practise for sports day in the 
coming weeks.  
 
Rainbow Class PE kits have been sent home this weekend so they can be checked at home, cleaned  and 
returned with all the correct items inside on Monday. 
 
Reception 
Nature Walk Dates-Last session for group 2 on Monday 
Ufton Court Trip is on Thursday 12th July. Please return payment and complete the form on Parentmail. 
Please dress in own clothes suitable for outdoors weather. Long sleeves and trousers even if sunny please 
as we will be in the woods. Picnic and named teddy bear also required. 
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